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Welcome to our Spring Newsletter 2022! 

We are pleased to inform you that the residents 
have had a lovely winter at Dural House. These 
include many fun filled activities such as social 
engagements, creativity, entertainment and 
music. Despite the third Covid wave and the 
occasional cool and frosty nights, we’ve 
continued to thrive and have kept ourselves 
warm. 

We have a nice and friendly staff at Dural House 
who are always smiling and trying their best to 
meet the needs of all our residents. We also have 
very supportive families and friends who make 
Dural House a very safe and enjoyable home for 
many. 

There were a few new families and staff who 
joined us over the last couple months, and I 
extend a very warm welcome to you all. In 
addition, as per my previous letter from our 
CEO, we have some changes in the Dural House 
management team. Our DDON will be leaving 
us this month and I will be moving to the head 
office to a different role. I will keep in close 
contact and will be seeing you every now and 
then. 

We will have a new manager starting with us this 
month, Mrs Michelle Magennis, and I would like 
you to join me in welcoming her to the team! 

Wishing you the very best, 

Grace David 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

Activity Highlights  

-Christmas in July-  

Dural house enjoyed a stunning candlelit diner. 
Since it was conducted in a cold month, 
.residents got the feel of “white Christmas” 
Residents enjoyed delicious Christmas meal and 
a live entertainment on the occasion. . 

 

 
Our residents at Christmas in July Party 
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Mega Bingo and Trivia afternoon 

We decided to give an interesting twist to our 
usual Bingo sessions and so paired them with 
trivia session.  Residents were delighted to 
receive Mega prizes after winning bingo and 
giving right answers to Trivia questions.  

 

 

 

 

     

 

  

 

 

 

Father’s Day 

Father’s day was celebrated recently. Café was 
decorated with Blue and White balloons and the 
other decorations. A Scrumptious high tea was 
provided by our kitchen and a special music 
concert was arranged on the occasion.  
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Multi-Cultural Day 

This was the highlight of the month of August! 
The facility was decorated with the multi- 
national flag buntings. Staff were wearing their 
national clothes. We first enjoyed “Aussie style 
BBQ” lunch and finished the day with a fun 
filled performances by our multi-talented staff.  
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                  Sydney Vivid Lights Outing          

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What’s new?  

Special Activities: 

BBQ Picnics: 

As the weather getting warmer, we will conduct the special 
outings. We are planning to have BBQ picnics in 
upcoming months. 

Ball room dance Concert: 

Our residents will enjoy a dance treat later in the month. 
This concert is offered by one of the family members 

Upcoming events 

• Ballroom dancing performance:- 17 September  

• Carpet bowls competitions 

• Country day 

• Grandparents day 


